
  

Happy April! Now that spring has arrived, we 

are looking forward to spending even more time 

exploring the outdoors. Taking advantage of 

the beautiful weather helps children learn and 

grow as they discover new things in their 

environment. Our teachers are planning 

outdoor games, lessons and picnics to 

celebrate spring. We cannot wait to share 

these activities with your child. 

 

 

Week of the Young Child, April 4th-8th, is an annual celebration 

sponsored by the National Association for the Education of 

Young Children (NAEYC) celebrating early learning, young 

children, their teachers and families. We have many fun 

activities planned for Music Monday, Tasty Tuesday, Work 

Together Wednesday, Artsy Thursday and Family Friday. We 

will send more information via Links 2 Home. 

 

Our classes will be celebrating Earth 

Day by releasing ladybugs. Dress your 

child in black and red or anything with 

ladybugs on it that you may have. We 

cannot wait to share photos with you 

Important Dates 

April 4th-8th – Week of the Young Child 

April 11th 15th – Spring Break Camp for        

Public School Students 

April 14th – Class Egg Hunts 

April 12th – Last day to Order Little Casers 

April 22nd – Earth Day- Lady Bug Release 

Wear Red and Black 

April 29th – End of Month Folders go home 
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Parent Survey Reminder 

Our enrolled parent survey closes 

April 15th. This survey provides the 

opportunity for you to give us 

feedback anonymously on our 

strengths and areas we can work on. 

Please let us know if you haven’t 

received it. 

 

Love Our School? Review Us! 

In today’s connected world, 

many families turn to online 

reviews to learn more about the 

reputation of schools. Just a 

reminder that you can find our 

school on Facebook, Google, 

Yelp and other online 

directories. We’d love more 

families like yours, so please 

consider spreading the word 

about our school. 

 

We will be having an Easter Egg 
Hunt on Thursday, April 14th during 

morning playground sessions. 
If you are interested in donating 

plastic eggs and/or candy we would 
really love to accept them.  Please 

remember that candy must be 
peanut free and tree nut free. 

Please bring in donations no later 

than Tuesday, April 12th. 


